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Overview 
This item provides information on the 7th Year Follow-up Report for High Tech High. 

Recommendation 
No action is required, beyond accepting the report from High Tech High, as there were no 
stipulations. 

Background 
High Tech High hosted an accreditation visit on February 6-8, 2023. The COA granted a status of 
Accreditation to the institution. The full 2023 accreditation site visit team report is available at: 
High Tech High Accreditation Report. 
 
As a part of the accreditation decision, the COA also required that the institution provide a 7th 
Year Report. As identified below, the topics that were to be addressed in the 7th year report 
include evidence that: 

1. a clearly defined process is in place to identify and support candidates who need 
additional assistance to meet competencies (Common Standard 2); and 

2. district employed supervisors of all intern programs have a minimum of 10 hours of 
initial orientation (Common Standard 3). 

 
High Tech High has provided their response to the items noted above: High Tech High 7th Year 
Report Response. 

https://edprepdata.ctc.ca.gov/Institution/Download/902
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1K8i3F88rY5_-WZLXBZ5NMTvyfGlrIEV7B4IHG8KC_9o/edit?exids=71471483,71471477
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